From: Hiley Andrew [mailto:_

Sent: 13 April 2017 15:09
To: Planning; Young, Tony
Subject: FAO Tony Young re 2017/1696/A, Bus Stop outside 565 Finchley Road London NW3 7BN

RE: 2017/1696/A; Bus Stop outside 565 Finchley Road London NW3 7BN
Display of 2x internally illuminated digital screens to bus shelter structure no.
CAMO00042AB

Thank you for consulting TfL Borough Planning.

The application site is located adjacent to Finchley Road, which forms part of the
Transport for London Road Network (TLRN) and for which TfL is the Highway
Authority. Subject to imposing the Council’'s standard conditions for digital ads (as
per decision notice for a similar recent application ref 2017/0149/A), it is unlikely that
the proposal would result in an unacceptable impact on the Transport for London
Road Network in terms of driver distraction and road safety.

Regards

Andrew Hiley | Principal Planner | TfL Planning
Transport for London | 10th Floor, Windsor House, 50 Victoria Street, London
SW1H 0TL

For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL's
Transport Assessment Best Practice Guidance, and pre-application advice please
visit https://www.tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/transport-assessment-
guidance




